
From: Vincent Lucas <vlucas@sfa.sc>  

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 2:38 PM 

To: 김영현[Young Kim] <wide5152@dongwon.com>; 운항팀 <I3255@dongwon.com>; Laurent Leite 

<Laurent.Leite@huntdeltel.com>; Mathew Camille <Mathew.Camille@huntdeltel.com> 

Cc: Joanne Lucas <j.alucas@sfa.sc>; Alex Tirant <atirant@sfa.sc> 

Subject: FW: Observer Data [Important]  

Dear James, 

I hope all is well. As you can see our Fisheries Officer, Ms. Joanne Lucas has been busy extracting the 

relevant data. Attached you will find the data in a bit of a raw format I will say. 

However, the process continues for us to improve the output from the Observe database. We are 

adjusting the R-scripts accordingly to improve the output. 

I hope that the data in its current format will meet your requirement, notwithstanding this, we will 

advise on progress and hopefully we can submit more concise data summaries in the near future. 

Do not hesitate to contact us of you have queries. 

Thanking you for your patience and understanding. 

Best regards 

Vincent Lucas 

 

 

 


